From: John Robertson

Sent: Monday, 10 May 2021 9:31 am

To: haveyoursay

Subject: FW: Mokau Playground

Please see message below provided to Councillor Brodie and the Mayor at the Mokau LTP drop in day. Please record this as a submission on behalf of the community.

John Robertson | Mayor Waitomo District Council

15 Queen Street, Te Kuiti 3910 PO Box 404, Te Kuiti 3941

Phone 07 878 0800 | Fax: 07 878 7771

www.waitomo.govt.nz | Follow us on Facebook ... Vibrant communities and thriving business

From: John Robertson < John.Robertson@waitomo.govt.nz >

Sent: Friday, 7 May 2021 3:34 pm

To: Ihsana Ageel < lhsana Ageel < lhsana.Ageel@waitomo.govt.nz>

Subject: Mokau Playground

Hi Ihsana

At the Mokau consultation meeting last weekend, it was pointed out by the School Principal that the amount in our plan for the renewal of the Mokau Playground was well below what it would likely cost – we have \$33,000 provided for apparently.

Regards

John Robertson | Mayor

Waitomo District Council

15 Queen Street, Te Kuiti 3910

PO Box 404, Te Kuiti 3941

Phone 07 878 0800 | Fax: 07 878 7771

www.waitomo.govt.nz | Follow us on Facebook

...Víbrant communítíes and thrívíng busíness



NZ'S FIRST WORLD WAR CENTENARY 2014-2019

Attention:

This e-mail message is intended for the use of the addressee only. If it is not addressed to you then do not read it. This e-mail and any accompanying data may contain information that is confidential and subject to legal privilege. If you are not the

intended recipient (the addressee) you are notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this message or data is prohibited.

If you have received this email in error, please notify: administrator@waitomo.govt.nz and delete all material pertaining to this email immediately.